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Damon, Jessica

From: Damon, Jessica
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:11 AM
To: Burrowes, Todd
Subject: RE: proposed quarry; Prospect, Maine

Todd, 
 
The consultant is Chip Haskell: 
 
Chip Haskell <chaskell@haleyward.com> 
 

From: Burrowes, Todd <Todd.Burrowes@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:04 AM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: proposed quarry; Prospect, Maine 
 
Thanks for that heads-up, Jessica.  Do you have contact information for the person handling licensing and permitting 
issues for the project? 
Thanks, 
Todd 
 

From: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2022 10:51 AM 
To: Burrowes, Todd <Todd.Burrowes@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: proposed quarry; Prospect, Maine 
 
Todd, 
 
I wanted to let you know that this application was re-submitted to the Department.  I have until March 17th to determine 
if it is complete for processing. 
 

From: Burrowes, Todd <Todd.Burrowes@maine.gov>  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 10:43 AM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: proposed quarry; Prospect, Maine 
 
Hi, Jessica.  What’s the status of this application?  If it’d be convenient to touch base by phone, please let me know a good 
time. 
Thanks, 
Todd  
 

From: Burrowes, Todd  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:42 PM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Subject: proposed quarry; Prospect, Maine 
 
Hi, Jessica.  Is you office handling the DEP permit applications for the proposed quarry operation in Prospect, 
Maine?  (See article in today’s BDN).  I believe the applicant would be Bowden Point Properties.  I’d like to get a copy of 
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the notice of intent for those applications.  Also, do you know if the project as proposed may require an individual permit 
from the USACE? 
- Todd  


